Curriculum and Articulation Mceting Notes
August 30,2018
Great Basin College
1:00 p.m.
Elko MH 102 and Ely GBC 112

Present: Tamara Cavender, George Kleeb, Chair, Eric Anderson, Lynne Owens and Delores
Whilttaker

Excused: Peggy Drussel (Clinical/Lab)
Guests: Melissa Risi, Cynthia Giles
RE: MILS 100, 105, 110, 115

At the May 7 meeting, Curriculum & Articulation committee tabled the review of the MILS
courses due to the CCN forms not being submitted with the documents. On May 9 Bret Murphy
submitted the CCN forms to the NSHE institutions but the timeline did not allow for the required
10 business day window due to NSHE’s CCN summer policy.

On the May 11 Facully Senate meeting, Academic Standards committee presented the MILS
courses for approval. A motion to approve was made, seconded, and approved.

On August 15 the CCN forms were sent out again to the NSHE institutions for review and
approval. On August 29 the CCN submissions came back with no objections from the other
NSHE institutions. With that final step completed, an email vole to approve the MILS courses
was held on August 30 and approved unanimously.



